
 

Dear families and friends of Arley,  

 

It's been another busy week at Arley Primary School and 

myself, Miss McCarthy and Mrs Bowser have been busy going 

into the classrooms, seeing the children engaged in their 

learning. We will continue this next week, making sure time is 

spent in each and every classroom in school. The teachers and 

children have been working hard on our new English, Maths and 

Science curriculum, with a great improvement in independence, 

engagement and determination to do their best. Our theme 

lessons are going especially well and it's been fantastic to see 

how proud the children are of their learning in this area of the 

curriculum. Year 5 and 6 have been learning all about World War 

2 and Year 3 and 4 have been learning about the Egyptians. We 

hope you enjoy seeing the dojo updates showcasing different 

activities at school. Teachers also like receiving photographs 

from home, so please send some through the Class Dojo app if 

you have chance. This also gives the children chance to talk 

about their homes and the things that they are proud of.   

 

A big thank you from me for ensuring children come to school in 

the correct uniform every day. I've noticed a great 

improvement in this since starting in February and I thank you 

for your ongoing support. I have noticed the odd football shirt 

being worn on PE days, but a gentle reminder to the children is 

all it's taken to ensure the correct PE kit is worn the following 

week. I think the children are all beginning to understand how 

important uniform is and how much I continue to talk about it!  

It was strange seeing the Year 3 children in their pyjamas on 

Friday, until they explained that they’d received their Class 

Dojo treat afternoon. Well done Year 3! 

Mrs K Parkes  
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Attendance week ending 13th October 

 
Nursery = 84% 

Reception =93% 

Year 1 = 89%  

Year 2 =95% 

Year 3 =93% 

Year 4 = 90% 

Year 5 =92% 

Year 6 =94% 

   

 

The total attendance 

for the school this 

week is 92% which is 

4% off the school 

target of 96%. 
 

 

October Birthdays 

 

 

          
  

 

 

 
Arthur      Jackson H     Olivia    Henrietta    Regan   Caroline  

 
Theo B     Fred    Colby    Kayla 

 
          George P    Levi     Shay   James M     Ritchie    Kayleb 
 

Stars of the week 

     
Congratulations to this week’s Stars 

of the week!!! 
Reception – Liam 

Yr 1 –Alicja  

Yr 2 – Dhana 

Yr 3 – Oliver 

Yr 4 – Jack 

Yr 5 – Oli 

Yr 6 – Charlie 

Thank you to Dylan, Hermione, Oskar, 

Colby, Lizzie & George for sharing their 

extra-curricular achievements. 

 

 

 

 

 


